PPEHOA
Minutes

March 19th, 2011
Present:   Doug Corley, Tom Ferguson, Hank Wilcox, Mary Beckmann, Stephanie Hron
Finance Report.  We currently have $5,768.95 in our checking account and $16,787.76  in our savings account.
We approved chipping letter. Steve made a few changes to the letter. We will make these changes before we mail out the letter.

John Geyer has resigned due to a job transfer and Tracy Amidon will be taking over his term in May.
Hank will stop by 1283 Buttermilk Road to follow up on certified letter sent on November 18th, 2011. 
It is very difficult to get all the board members to meet on Thursdays due to travel schedules. We are going to meet on Mondays if we cannot get enough board members to meet on 3rd Thursday of the month. We are going to also look into go to meeting and doing Skpe for future meetings.
If anyone is interested in serving on the PPE HOA board we have openings and elections will be held at the annual meeting May10th. Please contact Hank if you would like to be written in or would like to recommend someone as a candidate.
No plans to review at this meeting 
Next meeting planned for April 19th, 2011. We will discuss line up for May meeting. Thank You Mary for being the MC at the May meeting. 

Respectfully submitted,

Stephanie Hron 
